
Teller Historic and Environmental Coalition 

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting 

Thursday, May 13, 2021 

400 West Midland Avenue, Woodland Park, CO 

 

Present: Sherri Albertson, Dave Martinek, Karla Schweitzer.  

 

Meeting Commenced at 10:35 a.m. 

 

Welcome/announcements.  

 

Discussion: 

 

Thanks to Sherri for updating the website.  

 

We are expecting a response this month for the Rocky Mountain Railroad Club grant. Dave has verbal 

support from other parties to add to the pot for movement of the boxcar. 

 

The Midland Days at Divide (MDAD) symposium is scheduled for September 25th; the theme this year is 

Midland Connections. 

 

The SHF grant is near completion. Payment for the civil engineer work for $2500 has been paid. 

 

Financial statements (profit, loss, etc.) will be available for review at the Board of Directors meeting later this 

month. 

 

Breit Awards Banquet: The tentative date for the event is 10/17/2021.  Sherri noted that the Broncos football 

team have a home game on this date, which could be a problem. (The Crystola Roadhouse may not want to 

allow us to have a dedicated space and thereby give up potential revenue). She will check for alternate dates, 

including November 7th.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m. The next meeting will be held on May 26, 2021 at 4 p.m. at the Midland 

Depot in Divide.   

___________ 

Karla Schweitzer - Secretary 


